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Happy February Mustangs!
We have been busy on campus 20252026 SCHOOL YEAR
with our Asian New Year Parade, RESERVATIONS

Literacy Week, and our Third ,

Grade Family Reading Night. Starting next Monday, February

Wednesda evening we welcome 3rd, families will be able to make

all families with students reservations and enroll for the

starting kindergarten in the 2025-2026 school year.

2025-2026 school year to join us .
Grades1-12 Special
Assignment Requests

for our Rising K program at 5:30.
The initial application period is

m
February 4 - 14. Please note that

ou won't want to miss our
Student Led Conference Night on

students need to be enrolled
before a parent can apply.

February 13 from 5:30 -7:00dpm.
Students will share their data
with you, our Book Fair will be
open, and our 1st graders will
erform for us.

veryday, we let our student
know they are loved, they are
valued, and theyi are
appreciated. We are lucky to
have you and your children in
our P%E family. Thank you for
your support and partnership.

KG Special Assignment
Requests-

The initial application period is
March 3 - 14, 5025. Please note
that students need to be
enrolled before a parent can

apply.

Late Special Assignment
Request Period
April 2 -18, 2025

UPCOMING EVENTS

2/5 - Ready, Set,

JUST A REMINDER Kindergarten
2/10 - 2/14 - Book Fair

2/13 - Student Led
Conference and Book fair
Night, 1st grade Concert

Parents,
As a reminder students should not
arrive past 8:40. Tardy students
disrupt classroom routines and
learning. Students may start their
day at 8:15 and come for breakfast
or go to class. Be sure you are
letting your child’s teacher know
why your child is absent. Students
should be absent for illnesses or
 emergencies.

2/20 - Spring Pictures
3/13 - Math Night
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NEWS FROM THE ART ROOM

Congratulations to the following students for having their
artwork accepted in the Mainsail art show at Vinoy Park!

Panda Bear Eating
by Ziyonna M.
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Are you the dad or male figure of a great student? If so, you are invited to
join our WATCH D.O.G. program. WATCH D.0.G.S.® (Dads Of Great
Students) is a family and community engagement educational initiative.
The primary goals of the WATCH D.O.G.S. Program are to provide positive
male role models for the students by demonstrating that education is
important and to provide extra sets of eyes and ears to enhance school
security and reduce bullying.

If you are interested in joining this program, please contact Kelli Bowers,
the school clerk at Bowerske@pcsb.org




